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May 27, 2014     
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: 2015 ELECTRICITY DISTRIBUTION RATE APPLICATION FOR ALGOMA POWER INC.  
 (“API”) – EB-2014-0055 
 AMENDED APPLICATION 
 
Please find accompanying this letter, two (2) copies of the amended Exhibits of API’s 
2015 Electricity Distribution Rate Application and an amended 2015 Cost of Service 
Checklist.  Coincidently with this written submission, a PDF version of the complete 
application has been filed via the Board’s Regulatory Electronic Submission System.   
 
The amended Exhibits are described as follows: 
 

Exhibit 1 Tab 3 Schedule 1 

The narrative has been updated to provide continuity with The Distribution 
System Plan provided in Exhibit 2 Tab 3 Schedule 1. 

Exhibit 3 Tab 1 Schedule 2 

This Exhibit has been updated to include customer and load data for 2009 and 
2010 in the historical period.  Both actuals and weather normalized data has 
been provided. 

Exhibit 4 Tab 2 Schedule 2 

The Exhibit has been updated to include detailed explanations of the cost drivers 
in Appendix 2-JB. 

Exhibit 6 Tab 1 Schedule 3 

The Exhibit has been updated to distinguish between the revenue deficiency 
detailed in Exhibit 6 Tab 1 Schedule 1 and the difference that exist between the 
2015 revenue requirement and the 2011 Board approved revenue requirement. 

 



The 2015 Cost of Service Checklist has been amended to provide more detailed 
evidence references and notes.  The amendments are limited to the Evidence Reference 
and Notes column and are highlighted in red. An electronic version of the amended 2015 
Cost of Service Checklist accompanies this submission. 
 
These amendments have not impacted the financial evidence contained in the original 
submission, dated May 12, 2015, and do not impact upon the proposed 2015 revenue 
requirement. 
 
If you have any questions in connection with the above matter, please do not hesitate to 
contact the undersigned at (905) 994-3634. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original signed by: 
 
 
Douglas R. Bradbury 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
 
 
Enclosures 


